
Penn Township Supervisor 
Special Meeting 

July 10, 2018 
5:15 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
Chairman Jon Payne called the 7.10.18 Special Meeting to order at 5:15 pm followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
Present included: Supervisors:  Brenda Moyer, William Moyer, Solicitor James Bathgate, Township 

Manager, Julie Hartley and Secretary/Treasurer, Kathy Wendt 
 
Public Present:  Chris Sheaffer, LDG, Jeremy Hummel, LDG and Ray Ulrich 
 
 
The Board of Supervisors discussed Storm water issues at Grayson View as they reviewed photos 
received from Craig Doak, Grayson View Homeowners Association.   
 
 
An executive session was called at 5:30 p.m. to discuss personnel and legal issues.  Board reconvened at 
6:40 p.m. with no decision made in executive session. 
 
 
An executive session was called at 6:45 p.m. to discuss personnel and legal issues.  Board reconvened at 
6:50 p.m. with no decision made in executive session. 
 
 
 
On motion by Brenda Moyer, second by William Moyer and board acclamation the July 10, 2018 Public  
Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Kathy Wendt 
Township Secretary 
 


